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CRAFTY CREATIONS by heidi BEGINS IN OCTOBER!: 
 

Hey there! Are you ready for some fun?!? 
 

I’ve been working on this project since March and think I’ve picked something you’ll all want to be a part 
of! 

(Okay, drumroll please!  ᲃᲄᲅᲆᲇᲈᲉ ᎳᎴᎵᎶ bddddddddddd...) 
This winter season we will be making these beautifully crafted signs to enhance your home!!!!! 

 

   
 

...Not only that, each month, We will be creating these adorable seasonal danglers!! 
 

 
 

(These are all my very own original designs)!  ⓵⓶⓷⓸⓹ 
 

These ornamental treasures can be used on your new entryway sign, 
or as individual decor pieces to decorate your home for the holidays and such!!! 
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Great size for gift giving too!  ےۑې ͨͩͪͧ 
Plus, it’s a great time to learn something fun together!! 

 
You will be able to choose which pieces of this project you want to make. 

and personalize it to your liking! 
In the classes, I will guide you in recreating them as you desire. SO… 

 
Once each month this 2019-20 season we will be crafting together, YAY!!! 

Please save the first date for: Friday, Oct 18th – 9 to 11:00am - At Retzlaff Hall 
 

Be sure to sign up for the classes you’d like to do! 
I will be keeping you posted with the details via the SEPO Office and e-mail. 

You can also check out my Facebook page, The Pickle Jar. 
 

“So let’s get our crafty wings on and make some fluff!!!” 
-heidi  সহ঺঻ 

 


